GEORGE G. COX, CITY SUPERINTENDENT FORT MORGAN VICE PRESIDENTS

T. E. THOMPSON, CITY MANAGER GRAND JUNCTION

C. D. VAIL. MGR. OF PARKS AND IMPROVEMENTS. DENVER A. R. BAIRD. COUNCILMAN

MONTE VISTA H. M. KRULL, CITY CLERK STERLING

H. H. KELLY, MAYOR LOVELAND

COLORADO MUNICIPAL LEAGUE

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION

COLORADO MUNICIPALITIES

May 21, 1930

DON C. SOWERS SECRETARY-TREASURER BUREAU OF BUSINESS AND GOVERN-MENT RESEARCH UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO BOULDER

> EDISON H. CRAMER ASSISTANT SECRETARY

Col. Paul P. Newlon

Dear Col. Newlon:

Adjutant General Denver, Colorado

I wish to take this occasion to thank you for the assistance given us in connection with our Police Training School in assigning Major Finch to this work. We felt that we were very fortunate in having Major Finch with us. The policemen were very appreciative of his work. The school was a great success and we are looking forward to repeating it next year. In case we do we should also like to look forward to having Major Finch with us again.

Again thanking you for your assistance and cooperation.

Yours very truly,

noers Secretary-Treasurer